
 

               

               

 

 

24th January 2019 

 

Dear Parents / Carers       

Following your positive responses about the educational experiences which we would like to 

organise for year 5, we will be visiting the National Space Centre in Leicester as part of our 

science work on the Universe and beyond on Friday 15th March, 2019. Whilst there the children 

will be: 

Taking part in a workshop on the Sun, Moon and Earth, watching an informative film about a 

journey through the Universe and visiting the interactive museum. 

All of experiences are designed to extend the learning the children will do about our science topic. 

The cost of entry to the Space centre and specialist led activities and workshops will be £16 per 

child 

The cost of the bus will be £7 per child 

Therefore, the total cost of the Space centre trip is £23 per child 

Payments and permission must be received by Friday 8th March,2019 and should be 

completed online using eduspot. Opportunities to receive support for payment can be 

discussed at the office. 

If you are able to offer help on the day of the trip please talk to your child’s teacher as soon as 

possible. 

 

With thanks 

Year 5 Team 

 
Head Teacher Mrs J Cook 

 
Burton Joyce Primary School 

Padleys Lane 
Burton Joyce 

Nottingham 
NG14 5EB 

 
Tel: 0115 9312373 

head@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk 
office@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk  
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